
We would like to inform parents of our Meet the 
Teacher, Curriculum Night which is on Thursday    
September 29 from 6:45 to 8:00 p.m.  Parents are  
welcome to come in to meet and greet with your 
child’s teacher.   
 
The Book Fair will also be open in the library from   
6:00 to 7:30 p.m. 
 
Please note that our Pizza Friday lunch is back        
beginning Friday October 7 and is now open for      

purchase through our school’s CASH ONLINE.  Please check your emails for an item 
to purchase or visit our school website at www.eldersmill.ps.yrdsb.ca.  to make a     
payment.   If you are a first time user, you must register your child and have his or her 
OENumber ready at the time of authentication.  If your require assistance, please        
contact the office. 
 
Mark your calendars…..the new photo date is October 24. 
 
Please continue to visit our school website for our monthly newsletters and other      
information. 
 
And finally please note that Monday September 26 is a PA Day and there is No School 
for students. 
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